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Denplan
The team at Grayes have all completed an in-house session of 
Medical Emergencies training and although we practice CPR each 
month this is more in depth.

Mandy has refreshed her knowledge on a Core Topics Study Day 
covering Ethical Issues, Oral Cancer, Radiography, Health & Safety, 
Complaints Handling and Disinfection & Decontamination.

Sinead has improved her skills after attending a practical course on 
dental impression taking allowing her to take impressions 
for dentures, study models, whitening trays, mouth guards 
and night guards.

Mr and Mrs Graye have had a full day’s exclusive tuition from 
Mr Al-Khayart, a consultant in Restorative Dentistry & Oro-Facial 
Implant Rehabilitation. 

“We were very fortunate to have him teach us exclusively for the 
day. Being a practical course Mr Al-Khayart was able to scrutinize 
our procedures and techniques and provide tips and advice on 
improvements we could make. All types of ceramic/ porcelain work 
were covered. A very enjoyable day!”

Cheryl and Juliette joined Mr and Mrs Graye on a FGDP Yorkshire 
Study Day on Periodontal procedures. This is basically all about 
gum disease and attending together ensured we are all 
offering the best and most current advice and treatment 
options to our patients.

If you have any questions about joining Denplan please 
speak with Sinead. It’s quick and easy to sign up to and 
we fi nd that the majority of our patients benefi t from this 
monthly payment scheme that spreads the cost of your 
private routine and restorative dental care. 

Have you seen Denplans new TV advertisement? We wanted 
to bring the ad to life here so we posted our post check-up selfi es onto 
our Facebook page using the hashtag #doitforyourselfi e
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Practice News

This year we welcome Miss Chloe Woodhead 
RDT RDH as a member of our team.

Miss Woodhead achieved her dental qualifi cation from Leeds Dental 
Institute in 2013. She has provided locum cover for us in 2015 and we 
are delighted to have her as a permanent member of our team.

Miss Woodhead’s introduction to dentistry started here… as a baby! 
She was a patient here (even attending for some work experience whilst 
at school!) until she started her dental career. It appears she has come 
full circle now providing dental care to our patients. 

Many of you are aware how busy the practice has become over the last 
18 months, so we aim to start a new list for Miss Woodhead to cope 
with the numbers of new patient’s wishing to join here. She will work 
under the direction of Mr and Mrs Graye to deliver dental care in the 
manner our patients expect. 



Opening hours 
Monday   8.30 – 5.30
Tuesday  8.30 – 5.30
Wednesday  8.30 – 5.30
Thursday  9.00 – 5.30
Friday   9.00 – 5.30
Saturday  By appointment

Practice is closed between 1.00 and 2.00pm
To make an appointment please call 01484 451799

Emergency Access
All patients who contact the practice any weekday morning with a dental 
emergency are sure to get an emergency appointment the same day. 
This is a service we know many patients value.
For Out-of-hours access please ring our answer phone message or look 
on our website where you can obtain advice and information.

Have you liked us on Facebook?
 Keep up to date with the latest practice news 
 on our Facebook page!
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What do you 
think about us?think about us?

Jennifer Graye - GDC 62212        Richard Graye - GDC 61283
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Recognising the early 
stages of dementia 
through oral health - 
taken from BDH Foundation website

People with the early stages of dementia may be able to be detected 
by dentists through the state of their oral health, according to the 
British Dental Health Foundation.

The oral health charity says that many people with dementia are often 
unable to properly maintain their oral health. As their health declines 
this could be a key signal for dentists and doctors of the early stages 
of the disease.

The Alzheimer’s Society estimate that there are currently more than 
850,000 people with dementia in the UK and this will be over one 
million by 2025. Studies have shown that people with dementia have 
poorer oral health than those without the disease due to impairment 
of cognitive skills and a reliance on care providers.

George McNamara, Head of Policy and Public Affairs at Alzheimer’s 
Society said: “We know how important getting a timely diagnosis of 
dementia is, enabling access to treatments and support and acting 
as a catalyst for discussions about how to live with dementia.

“If dental practitioners can help to spot the early signs of dementia 
through monitoring any deterioration in oral health, and help people 
to be diagnosed more quickly, that can only be a good thing.

“Dentists have an important role to play in the identifi cation of 
people showing symptoms of dementia. There needs to be greater 
integration between dentists and GPs to ensure information, 
advice and appropriate signposting takes place so that people with 
dementia can receive a timely diagnosis.

Any comments on our services or any suggestions you may have 
are always welcome. Sinead is our Complaints Manager. We have 
a formal procedure in place to deal with any complaint we receive.

If you would like to give us your feedback at any time please speak 
to a member of the practice team. We really do value what you 
think of the practice and our team. Please note that suggestions 
can be made via a comment card at reception, or can be made 
anonymously if you prefer or as we are now registered with the 
Care Quality Commission you can contact them if you have any 
concerns that you feel you cannot tell us about on 0300 0616 161 
or enquiries@cqc.org.uk or the Dental Complaints Service on 
020 8253 0800 or info@dentalcomplaints.org.uk.

Compliments are also most appreciated!

To make an appointment please call 01484 451799

Dental facts
One in four adults don’t brush twice 

a day, including a third of men

A toothbrush came top of 
the list of things we could 
not do without when we 
go on holiday

One in fi ve of us cannot remember when we last changed our toothbrush

If we only had fi ve minutes to get 

ready in the morning, one in twenty 

would skip brushing our teeth

Earrings, business cards, keys, matchsticks and 

screwdrivers – just some of the bizarre objects we 

admit to using to get food particles out of our teeth

Visiting the Dentist is ranked number one (22%) for making people nervous, closely followed by heights (19%). Nearly 10 times as many people (22%) are nervous of visiting their dentists, 
compared to their doctor (2%)


